
 

 

 

                                

Active  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Hats & Cream 

The weather is getting warmer and the sun is getting stronger, so therefore we 
are trying to get prepared for the unpredictable weather. 

Please can you hand sun cream into the nursery with your child’s name and 
date on. 

Please note this year we will not supply a nursery bottle of cream 

Learning Journals 

The staff spends time each week uploading pictures and observations of the children in their key 
worker groups. 

Please can you let the staff know if you have access to your leaning journals as they are concerned 
parents are not commenting or adding entries from home to the leaning journals 

 
Items for junk modelling 

Our 4-5 room is looking for items for junk modelling, they are looking for the following items to help 
them make and create. 

Kitchen roll tubes, Egg Boxes, clean yogurt tubs, milk carton tops, and boxes of all sizes including 
cereal boxes (but none which have contained nuts). 

Please hand all items to the staff in 4-5 room 

 
Outdoor and Spare Clothes 

With the children and staff actively encouraging the children to be outdoors for longer periods of time 
and the children are outdoors in all weathers, we need to make sure all of the children have a spare 
change of clothes on their peg in case they get wet or dirty. The Nursery spare supplies have not been 
returned so unfortunately we no longer have trousers, sock or pants to send children home in. 

Please remember to check your child’s peg or box for their spare items and top them up if they have 
been used.  

All children’s belongings must be labelled with their name 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Nursery Opening Times 

The nursery is open from 7.30 am and therefore we are not able to have children in the building left 
with staff or in the playroom before this time? 

 

 

 

Please check children’s bags and boxes for items to go home 

The children from time to time will have bibs and vests changed. These are put into a nappy sack and 
put either on your child’s bag, box or ducat.  Please remember to check for these items and take them 
home to be laundered. 

 

Funding Application forms 

The funding forms are now all on the system for the August 2017 intake for 3 year old funding. If you 
have still to register Please see Selina in the office for a form.  

Confirmation of additional hours and funded sessions will be sent out by the end of April 17. 

Partnership Holidays in May 2017 

 

Monday 1st May 2017 (Bank Holiday) 

Thursday 4th May 2017 (in service day) 

Friday 26th May 2017 (in service day) 

Monday 29th May 2017 (Bank Holiday) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

email us :Info@thebarnehage.co.uk 

Spring Fayre 

Saturday 13th May  

10.00-12.00pm 

Burnbank Centre 

Hosted by the Parent 
Committee 

 Stalls 
 Tombola 

 Raffle Hampers 
 Glitter tattoos 
 Bouncy Castle 
 Refreshments  
 Petting Zoo 

Plus many more exciting attractions 

£3.00 per Family Ticket  

 


